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January 11, 2019

Madison ALRC Committee and Madison Common Council

In November of 2018 I was granted a liquor license for Cider Farm Brands, DBA The Cider
Farm for a facility located at 8210 Watts Road, Madison.  The modifications of the existing
Brennan’s Cellars building at that location are significant as to the front portion of the facility.
The construction, while progressing, is not complete and won’t be complete prior to the
required date on the initial license grant.  Consequently, I request an additional 60 days to
complete the construction and pass all inspections.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,
John Biondi
CEO
Cider Farm Brands  




